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IMPORTANT DATES: 
 
First Holy Communion – Saturday 
13th May 2017 at 11.00am.  
 
Confirmation – 23rd March 2017 at 
6.00pm 
 
6th December  2016 – Primary 6/7 
are visiting Kilkeel High School to 
watch a performance of “Our House”. 
 

 
 
Christmas Trip – Please make sure that 
all children are at school on Thursday 
8th on time as the buses will be leaving 
for Belfast at 8.15am sharp. (Please see 
separate note) 
 
10th December 2016 – Open Day.  
Please advise all your friends and family 
of our Open Day on Saturday 10th 
December 2016.  Admission forms are 
available from the school office and can 
also be downloaded from the Education 
Authority Website. 
 
14th December 2016 – Christmas Play 
in the Sacred Heart Church, Killowen.  
Performances at 11.00am and 
7.00pm – All are welcome! 
 
 December 2016 –The Parent Support 
Group will be holding our Christmas 
Party and we would ask that the 
children all wear Christmas Jumpers to  
 

 
 
 
school on that day and donate £1.00 to 
our Zambian School. 
 
 

 
 
December  Birthdays: 
 
Olivia Morgan 
Cara Crowley 
 

 
We would like to thank all those 
children and parents who attended the 
Spirit of Christmas Fayre in 
Warrenpoint on Sunday 4th December 
2016.  We had a very enjoyable 
afternoon and the choir sang beautifully.  
Also a big thank you to Mrs Evans for all 
her hard work with the choir.   
 
School Dinners:  I would like to thank 
you all for your support for our dinner 
ladies by sending your children to 
dinners.  The numbers are on the rise 
and we would ask you to kindly 
continue supporting them! 
 



There will be NO School Dinners on 
Wednesday and Thursday 21st and 22nd 
December and we would ask that you  
send a packed lunch with your child on 
the 21st and PLEASE NOTE we will be 
finishing school on the 22nd at 11.00am. 
 
School Closes on the 22nd December 
at 11.00am and will re-open for our 
new term on Monday 9th January 
2017. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity 
of wishing everyone a holy and happy 
Christmas and a peaceful new year 
and remember children, to be good 
and I hope Santa comes to all! 
 

Anne G Clarke 
Acting Principal. 
 
“For unto us a child is born, unto us a 
son is given; and the government shall 
be upon his shoulder: and his name 
shall be called Wonderful, Counsellor, 
the mighty God, the everlasting Father, 
the Prince of Peace.” (Isaiah 9 v 6) 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


